30 September 2008

Aloha mai kiua e Judge Faris,

Thank you for visiting our school, Ke Kula ‘o Ndwahiokalaniyopuyu.
Your words of wisdom were not only appreciated by the students but the
teachers as well. We were also grateful for the interesting facts about
saving money. In fact, I shared some of them with my older sister who is
currently attending Arizona State University as a freshman as well as with
my parents.

Mahalo again for taking the time out of your busy schedule to share
your expertise with us. You are welcome back anytime to our campus.
Take care and good luck with all your future endeavors.

Me ke aloha pumehana,

Makamae Namé&hoe
11" grader, Ke Kula ‘O Nawahiokalani’6pu’u




